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Comments: Dear Forest Supervisor Jackson,

 

I am writing to voice my OPPOSITION to the Stibnite Gold Project.  It is insane that we would spend billions of

taxpayer dollars on salmon recovery and then allow a project like this to directly counter those efforts.   

 

For our family, the South Fork of the Salmon also represents a critical inflection point for our oldest son who

struggled in high school but found his true identity in his whitewater kayak.  Without a specific trip down the South

Fork in 2020 that cemented his sense of self and his place in the world, he would not be the man he is today.

Please consider this in your cost-benefit analysis.

 

Respectfully,

 

Jennifer Noland


